
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

Delhi Tourism and Transportation Development Corporation Ltd. had 

entered into Operational Contract with M/s. ITE India Pvt. Ltd. in 

August, 2005 which expired in August, 2015. Thereafter, the Agreement 

has not been renewed after August, 2015. Further, DTTDC has taken over 

the possession of its entire premises on 09.02.2016, from M/s. ITE India 

Pvt. Ltd.. This notice is being issued to inform the public at large that 

anyone dealing with M/s. ITE India Pvt. Ltd. for the subject premises at 

Garden of Five Senses, shall do so at its own risk and costs.  

 

 

General Manager, 
DTTDC  

 


